
Literacy skills:  
Comprehends and

responds to books and
other text.

This week we celebrate Catholic schools, with a variety of themes and activities. Please keep St. Charles
Catholic School in your prayers as we continue to honor our mission of teaching the message of Jesus.

Our theme this week is “The Mitten” based on the book by Jan Brett.  We will read the story daily and
incorporate crafts to go along with the book.  At the end of the week, you can ask your child to re-tell the
story of “The Mitten” to you.  

Our small groups will focus on math by exploring spatial relationships and shapes.  Using puzzles,
together the 3's and 4's will work on floor puzzles and then separately the 3's will work on 10 pc. puzzles
and the 4's will do 36 pc. puzzles.  

Our spiritual lesson this week will be learning what a parable is, starting with the “The Lost Sheep”

Looking forward, March is reading month and we would like to invite all parents to be guest readers, but
in order to do so you must go through the Diocese of Grand Rapids Virtus training.  The website is
Virtusonline.org.   The training will also allow you to volunteer anytime during the school year.  

Stay warm!

God Bless,
Teresa Evans 

Mon. 01/27 Community Breakfast 8:30 am
Mon. 01/27 Pizza lunch
Fri. 01/31  Pasta lunch
Fri. 01/31 Last day of Book fair
Fri. 01/31 Magic Show 1:00
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